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KZN Health MEC hails appointment of new KZN 
Health HOD 

  

The MEC for Health in KwaZulu-Natal, Dr Sibongiseni 
Dhlomo, has thanked the Honourable Premier of 
KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Senzo Mchunu, for the appointment 
of the new Head of Department, Dr Sifiso Mtshali. 
 
“We are very thankful to the Honourable Premier and 
excited to welcome Dr Mtshali on board as the new 
Head of Department. He brings a wealth of knowledge 
and experience and has led the Inkosi Albert Luthuli 
Central Hospital (IALCH) with distinction. Just recently, 
IALCH was hailed as second only to Steve Biko 
Academic Hospital in the achievement of National Core 
Standards. We have full faith in Dr Mtshali’s ability to 
run this Department’s R32 billion budget, which is 
geared towards the prevention and management of 
diseases in this Province,” said Dr Dhlomo. 
 
Dr Mtshali assumes his duties on 01 July 2015. 
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